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Pediatric Assembly Early-Career Outstanding Contributions Award

The CTS Pediatric Assembly Early-Career Outstanding Contributions Award was established in 2022 as an annual award
that recognizes the contributions of an early-career individual practicing in the area of Pediatric Respiratory Medicine in
Canada. The award recognizes significant contribution in the area of clinical care, education, advocacy, research and/or
other scholarly activity. The award will be presented during the Pediatric Assembly Annual meeting on Thursday, April
20-22, 2023 from 19:00 — 21:00 in conjunction with the 2023 Canadian Respiratory Conference. The awardee will
receive a mounted certificate and may have the opportunity to make a 10—15-minute presentation to their colleagues at
the Pediatric Assembly Annual meeting. There is no monetary award for this recognition.

Criteria:

e Candidate is a member of the Pediatric Assembly within the Canadian Thoracic Society
e Candidate must be within the first 7-10 years of completion of their training in the area of Pediatric Respirology

e (Candidate is able to demonstrate contribution to the advancement of the field of Pediatric Respirology within
Canada

e Candidate holds an MD and/or a PhD

e Previous awardees are not eligible for the same award

e Nominations will carry forward for three years, nominators will be asked to re-confirm their nomination if
applicable

Nomination Process:

A call for nominations for this award will be issued annually. Active CTS/CRHP members may submit nominations, and
members may not self-nominate. The nomination form must be accompanied by the proposed candidate’s curriculum
vitae and two letters of support. The selection of the recipient will be by consensus. In the event that a consensus
cannot be reached, a confidential vote will be undertaken, and the successful candidate will be obtained by a majority of
votes. The CTS Pediatric Assembly encourages nominations from all young professionals and is committed to upholding
values of equity, diversity and inclusion across the organization.

Please submit the nomination form by February 15, 2023. Please forward the attachments (candidate’s curriculum vitae
and two letters of support) to the Pediatric Assembly Executive via info@cts-sct.ca



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wwX2mNBV00yb5DpvmIs4700iWNnxzBtIvDDXhRAOnSRUMDRQQkxEOUdCMkJKMFMzMjhRMUNTUkc0NC4u
https://forms.office.com/r/xbbttc6npa
mailto:info@cts-sct.ca

